
NATIONAL BUSINESS
INCLUSION CONSORTIUM

NBIC & the Federal Reserve Bank of Boston
present

Main Street Lending Program Webinar
Tuesday, August 4, 2020 | 1:30-3pm EDT

Zoom registration

 

The Federal Reserve Bank established the Main Street Lending Program to support lending to 

small and medium-sized businesses and nonprofit organizations that were in sound financial 

condition before the onset of the COVID-19 pandemic. Join the National Business Inclusion 

Consortium (NBIC) collaborating partners and the Federal Reserve Bank of Boston for an 

informational webinar on the Main Street Lending Program to ensure your company is 

eligible and ready to apply before the deadline of September 30, 2020.
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https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_8XeBomJWSe204M4nE_Re0A

